
Boise Chordsmen presents 3
rd

 Annual High School Vocal Contest 

 
In response to last year’s Youth Barbershop Festival where 700 vocal students were 
taught and entertained by Ringmasters, the chapter agreed to sponsor a new contest 
blending the high school vocal contest with its existing A Capella Fusion program. 
The contest was held on January 29, 2015. Competing groups were sifted down to 
the top three groups, with the audience involved in selecting the winners. “The 
Refreshments,” “Something Clever,“ and “Pure Notes” blew the audience away with 
their voices and showmanship and were presented with prizes and accolades. 
 
More than $900 was raised and divided among several nonprofit groups, including 
the Boise Rescue Mission. 
 
Submitted by Dennis and Sue Berg 
Boise Chordsmen Chapter 
April 6, 2015 


